
 

The Local 208 Hall will be closed on 

Wednesday, July 4th 2018 
 

We will return for our normal 

business hours on Thursday, July 5th 

2018 from 7am to 5pm 
 

Local 208 wishes you a happy and 

safe holiday! 
 

“One flag, one land, one heart, one hand, one nation forevermore!” 

- Oliver Wendell Holmes 

 


